
 

 

 

Updates from the RQI team 

Welcome to this newsletter edition from the 



 
The RQI team submitted an expression of interest for participation in the PCE pilot last month, and 
we are awaiting confirmation of whether we will be included. More information about the pilot 
exercise is slated to be released in July, so we anticipate receiving confirmation of participation 
within the next few weeks. You can see REF’s timetable for the PCE pilot here.  
 




